MINUTES OF THE BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
CITY OF BROOKINGS
. MAY 6, 1968

'

The first meeting of the City of Brookings Budget Comm=-
ittee was called to order at 8:00 P, M. by Robert Earle,

Nominations for officers for the 1968-69 budget were
opened. Alden Loring was unanimously elected Chairman and
Richard Olsen was unanimously elected:‘Secretary.

The Budget Message was presented by Budget Officer
Robert Dimmick, Jr. It was pointed out that the proposed
budget was within the 6% limitation. Requirements of the
proposed budget have been reduced somewhat but total taxes
to be levied have been increased from $74,866.45 to
$76,013.,98, or approximately 1.5%.

A thorough review of the budget document followed with
a detailed explanation of the resource and requirement
items. No changes were made in the proposed budget at this
meeting, however.

The second meeting of the budget committee was announced

to be May 13 at 8:00 P, M. Following discussion on various -
items, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P. M.
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Alden Loring, airman

ATTEST:

Richard Olsen, Secretary



